[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: tfutrell:Users:tomfutrell:Desktop:TH_letterhead_word.png]
Dr. ____________

I wanted to notify you that I am currently treating one of your patients ______________, for myopia management and progression prevention.

We are certified with Treehouse Eyes, the nation's largest myopia treatment providers. This means we have the required training, equipment and all needed treatment options to address myopia and its progression.

Myopia treatment has been declared as standard of care for all children by the American Academy of Optometry.

______________ was recently examined and showed an axial eye length measurement of: 

Normal axial length range for this age: ________________
Current RX: ____________________

We have begun treatment with ___________.

I have included more information about myopia and treatment along with an easy to use QR code for any patients that you feel could also benefit from our program.

Thank you,
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